MCGILL UNIVERSITY
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. BOUGLAS

19th Jamuary 1938

Dear dr. MeCarrey,

I have received your lefter of the 17tk Jamuary.
ihe Hegisirar tells me thnt you received tix degree
ef Dector of Veterinary Sclence in the $ear 1896 and I =m

ensliosing bis certificate to this effect. To get a duplicate

diploma would cost you $10.00 and I assume that you would not

wish 80 go % this expense and that the certificate will scrve
your purpcse. Howsver, if you ctre to send $10.00 we will
bring the matter befopre the propsr body and bave a duplieste

diploma nade for you.

Yolirs vory Syuly,

#¥r. J.Jd.@eCarrey,
Ste.inne's Military Hospital,
Ste. Anns de Beligwue, Que.




